


Letter ID: 870480

March 24, 2014

Stephen W Christian, CPA
Kreischer Miller
100 Witmer Rd Ste 350
Horsham, PA 19044 

Dear Mr. Christian:

It is my pleasure to notify you that on March 19, 2014 the National Peer Review Committee accepted the
report on the most recent system peer review of your firm. The due date for your next review is January
31, 2017. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the
administering entity. If your due date falls between January and April, you can arrange to have your
review a few months earlier to avoid having a review during tax season.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Sincerely,

Betty Jo  Charles
Chair, National Peer Review Committee
nprc@aicpa.org 919 402-4502 

cc: Toby R. Leslie; Laurie A. Murphy

Firm Number: 10039314 Review Number 351449


